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ABSTRACT 
       This study was carried out at the Sheep and Goat Research Station, State 
Board for Agricultural Research /Ministry of Agriculture /Abu-grab (20 km 
west of Baghdad).The objective of study was to investigate the  effect of 
Propolis extract ( 0 , 5 , 10 and 15 ml) on some mineral levels  in blood. Twenty 
four Turkish Awassi weaned lambs (90 day years old) over the period from 20-
2-2011 until 20-5-2011. Blood calcium levels did not differ significantly, one 
month post treatment, whereas, the difference became significant, two and three 
months post propolis treatment. Blood calcium increased obviously with 
increased propolis extract level. Calcium level was different (P  0.05) among 
treatment months using 10 and 15 ml of propolis extract. Oral treatment of 15 
ml of propolis extract led to increased calcium level to 1.88 and 1.94 M/ litter , 
two and three months post treatment. Blood phosphorus level was differ 
significantly (P  0.05) among treatment groups. Blood magnesium was 
significantly (P  0.05) affected by propolis extract. The differences in 
magnesium level were not significant within treatment period. Blood potassium 
in Turkish Awassi lambs was increase using 15 and 10 ml of propolis extract. 
Potassium level was increased with advanced the treatment period. The 
potassium level was significantly (P  0.05) with advanced age of lambs to six 
months. Blood sodium level did not differ significantly using 5 and 10 ml of 
propolis extract, while it increased   (P  0.05)  using 15 ml of extract. In 
conclusion, propolis extract was profoundly affected blood calcium, potassium 
and sodium level in Turkish Awassi lambs and their growth rate consequently. 
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